
High Commission of India 

Canberra 

 

Dated 22.04.2021 
 

Open House for Consular Grievances 

 

The High Commission of India conducts an ‘Open House’ at the Mission 

premises (3 Moonah Place, Yarralumla, ACT, 2600) every working Thursday 

between 4-5 pm to address all types of consular queries/grievances. All interested 

are invited to attend. For specific consular matters/grievances, it is also requested 

that an advance email may be sent to ppt.canberra@mea.gov.in. 
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